
From: Walter Winner

Sent: Saturday, December 28, 2019 12:01 PM

Subject: Hello

 

Hey Gang!

I hope everyone had a great Christmas and I hope those that attended our party had a good time. I 
apologize for not getting out Christmas cards this year, but quite frankly, I ran out of time! Hilda and I 
are traveling January 1-8, so we will start practice on the 14th of January. I'm working on the idea of 
the Roaring 20's for our spring concert, but am still open to other ideas and specific selections you want
to play! I hope everyone's New Year is as planned or better!

See you the 14th.

Dave

 

PS Thanks again for your Christmas gifts! They were very sweet!


